
Matthew Wong Foundation donates to Van Gogh Museum for 
exhibitions and research 
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The Van Gogh Museum has received a generous donation from the Matthew Wong Foundation. This 
contribution supports both the museum's exhibition programme and the education of future 
generations of researchers and curators. 

The donation consists of two parts: one part for the Van Gogh Museum's endowment fund, and the other 
part for a specific named fund. The annual return from the endowment fund will contribute to the 
museum's exhibition programme. The named fund is specifically intended to support the education of 
researchers and curators affiliated with the museum. 

About the Matthew Wong Foundation 

The Matthew Wong Foundation was established in memory of the artist Matthew Wong. It supports 
artists, art institutions and educational programmes that reflect Wong's artistic vision and the impact he 
had on the art world. 

 

 


